
Date: August 25, 2023

Tiffani Wooten
Tomball Economic Development

The Garza Agency is a Texas-based company founded in 1996 offering 
insurance and financial services to the public under the Farmers Insurance 
organization. Our offices have been centered around the northwest side of 
Houston for 23 years. We have chosen to open our second location in Tomball 
due to the expansive growth already taking place and projected to continue.

We are funding the move through our current operations and are requesting 
assistance from Tomball EDC’s Business Rental Incentive Program as a means 
to allow us to expand our Tomball operations and staff quickly.

The rental incentive program will be very beneficial for us by helping us recoup 
some of our out of pocket expenses associated with leasing a space, moving to a 
new location, and marketing to help us expand our business to the City of 
Tomball and surrounding areas.

Thank you for your consideration,

Gabriel Garza
President


